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March 21, 2025 

James Dalton, Ph.D. 
Executive Vice President and Provost 
The University of Alabama   
PO Box 870114 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35487 

Dear Dr. Dalton: 

At its meeting on March 14, 2025, the Alabama Commission on Higher Education accepted the following 
information items for The University of Alabama: 

CHANGES TO THE ACADEMIC PROGRAM INVENTORY: 

• CIP 51.0204 Communicative Disorders, BA
51.0201 Speech, Language and Hearing Sciences, BS 

CURRICULAR MODIFICATIONS FOR EXISTING DEGREE PROGRAMS: 

• Addition of a Concentration in Hotel, Food, and Beverage within the existing BS in Hospitality
Management (CIP 52.0901)

UPDATES TO ACADEMIC UNITS REQUIRING NOTIFICATION ONLY: 

• Change in the Name of the Department of Communicative Disorders to the Department of
Speech, Language and Hearing Sciences

A record of these items is available on the Commission website for your reference: 
https://ache.edu/?page_id=16173.  

We look forward to working with you and your staff on matters related to Alabama higher education. 

Sincerely, 

Robin E. McGill, Ph.D. 
Deputy Director for Academic Affairs 

CC: Dr. Tonjanita Johnson 
       Dr. Carmen Coleman 
       Ms. Shirrell Perryman 
       Ms. Kristan White 
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